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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

May 13, 2025 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Valerie Tyson, Senora Boulware, Livia Burleson, Sarah Allen, Jenny Henderson, Martha 

Garber, Mike Edgerton, Georgette Edgerton 

 

Council Members Present: 

Demar Huntley, Mayor 

Charles Council, Mayor Pro Tem 

Deloris Chambers 

Dale Ward 

Gary Rife 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Stephen Smith, Police Chief 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Huntley opened the public hearing for input on Town of Badin Fiscal Year 2025-2026 

Proposed Budget. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Almond said the town has received estimates for employee medical, vision, and dental 

insurance but is still waiting for the life insurance quote. They should all come in at or 

under proposed budget amounts. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Huntley closed the public hearing. 

 

Minutes approved June 10, 2025. 

Minutes Prepared by: Amanda Bowers 


